
      Posted: February 28, 2020 
 

LA CANADA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

     March 10, 2020 
7:00 p.m.  

 
In the Round Building at 4490 Cornishon Avenue, La Canada, California 

 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING         
 
The Governing Board of La Cañada Unified School District (LCUSD) will hold a 
public hearing on the 2019-20 CSEA Negotiations Proposal to LCUSD.  

 
 
The public hearings will be held during the Regular Governing Board meeting on 
March 10, 2020, at 7:00 p.m. in the District Office Board Room, located at 4490 
Cornishon Avenue, La Cañada, California.  The public is cordially invited to attend 
this meeting.  


